

Loving minds



Hearts • Hands



Weekly **Newsletter**

Thursday 9th July 2020

Reports

Today, you should receive an envelope that contains your child's report, a postcard from your child's teacher in September and a letter from the Head teacher. If you have not received your child's envelope, please let the school know so that we can follow this up. If you wish to discuss your child's report further, you are welcome to do so. Please phone the school to make a telephone appointment with the class teacher.

Head teacher's Letter



The Head teacher's letter that you will receive today summarises this academic year and provides information about all children returning to school in September. The school will closely follow the government's guidance and a link to this guidance has been put on the school website on the Covid - 19 updates page. We look forward to having all of our wonderful children back in school, in Sontombor

Year 6 Leavers



This year's Year 6 will for ever be known as the 'Class of 2020, lockdown leavers! We usually like to present the leavers with a token of appreciation at our final assembly. Unfortunately, we will not be able to do so but we will send home some little gifts with their report. Year 6 have been an amazing cohort and a superb role model to our younger children.

Happy Birthday Ruth Alfie Maddison Joseph

Purple Mash

Would you rather have slow internet forever or be stuck in traffic every day?

This was the question that was set on the shared blog in Purple Mash this week and the winning response was to be stuck in traffic.

However, one interesting response, from Zaya, was that she would rather have slow internet because being late for everything is not good. Sophie in Year 6 has come up with this week's question, which

Would you rather have seven brothers or seven sisters?

Remember to give a reason for your answer and the most popular answer will be revealed on next week's newsletter.

School Car Park

Returning Books

Home Learning



A reminder that parents should not be driving into the school car park to drop off or collect their children. Children and families are using this area to enter and exit the school building at the beginning and the end of the school day and we need to ensure the safety of our families.

Please park at the church and walk up to the school to drop off or collect your children if you are travelling by car.



Thank you to those children and families who have brought back their reading books and dropped them off in the reading books amnesty boxes which are located in the playground underneath the shelter and next to the door in the school office. If you still have a reading book at home, please return them so that they can be returned to our school library.

Please keep checking the class pages for suggested activities for children to do whilst at home.

We do enjoy hearing and seeing what the children have been doing so do send pictures of children doing learning to

schoolcommunication@stambrose.manchester.sch.uk.

This week we are celebrating those who are using My Book Blog really well.

Y2 - Mila, Rebeca, Chloe Y3 - Joshua

y4 - Bartosz. Nihirika **Y5** - Tyrese

Y6 - Skye, David. Keep up the great effort and well done!

Animal Learning



Year One have been learning all about how to care for pets. They ended their week by feeding the fish in the main entrance.

Last Day



School will close on Thursday 16th July at 3:15pm for the school summer holidays.

Website: www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk



Twitter: @stambroserc



Facebook: St Ambrose RC